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Work is ramping up at Clarke Creek Wind Farm and 
we look forward to keeping you updated on project 
construction progress. 

Stage One of Clarke Creek Wind Farm achieved a major 
milestone recently with the successful installation of 
the first wind turbine. The turbine, which stands at 207 
metres tall and has a capacity of 4.5MW, was built with 
13 components including three 76.2m blades.

Another two turbines have now been fully erected with 
construction of six more well underway. We are also 
continuing work on site roads and hardstand areas.

We expect to have six fully erected turbines by 
December this year.

The project will help supply Queensland businesses 
with renewable electricity through a 15-year offtake 
agreement with Queensland Government-owned power 
company Stanwell Corporation. 

Stanwell will take 346.5MW of renewable energy 
capacity from the 450MW wind farm to sell to 
commercial and industrial customers.
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Project update Clarke Creek Wind Farm 
Community Fund
Applications are open for the Clarke Creek 
Wind Farm Community Fund. The Community 
Fund provide funds to enhance and enrich 
community initiatives throughout the local 
community.  

There are two types of funding available: 
scholarship funding to support education, and 
community funding to support community 
groups and projects that provide a local 
community benefit.

Scan the QR code for more information. 
Scholarship applications close Friday 24 
November 2023. 

The Community Fund is open 
for minor and major grants 
and applications close Friday 
16 February 2024. 
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Contact us
Ninna West - Project Director 
Phone: 0483 915 303  

Email: clarkecreek@squadronenergy.com
PO Box 3155, Broadway Nedlands WA 6009 squadronenergy.com

Component deliveries

Christmas closure

The 1,300 oversize overmass (OSOM) component deliveries are now underway from Gladstone Port, with 
deliveries taking place overnight with a police escort. 

We have multiple electronic signage boards in use along the route for drivers and have set up an SMS 
messaging system to provide up-to-date information to the community.

If you are not already receiving SMS notifications and would like to, please email clarkecreek@
squadronenergy.com or phone 0483 915 303 to sign up for SMS notifications for the OSOM transport 
movements.  

The Clarke Creek Wind Farm site will be closed over the Christmas period from Thursday 21 December 2023 
and will reopen on Monday 8 January 2024. 

There will be no OSOM transport movements from 19 December 2023 to 8 January 2024. Opt in for SMS 
notifications of transport movements for up-to-date information.
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